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County Animal Shelter Closed August 11 
 
The Beaufort County Animal Shelter on Shelter Church Road in Beaufort will be closed August 11, 2015. 
Staff in the Animal Services Department will provide animal control functions throughout the community this 
day, but not adoption or intake services. The facility will return to normal business hours August 12, 2015. For 
more information about the services provided by the Animal Services Department, click here. 

http://www.bcgov.net/departments/Public-Safety/animal-control/

